
 
Town of Canterbury 
Selectmen’s Meeting 

October 3, 2016 
 

Selectmen Present: Cheryl Gordon 
   George Glines 
   Art Hudson 
Town Administrator: Ken Folsom 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00PM 
 
Administration 
 
 The Board signed:     A/P Manifest 
   Intent to Cut – Tax Map 216 Lot 20 
   MS-535 Financial Report 
   2 Leave Requests 
   Letter to the Society of Protection of NH Forests & Soil Shares 
   Letter to State of NH – DOT for Intervale Road 
    
Approval of Minutes 
 
The Board reviewed the public minutes of the September 26, 2016 Selectmen’s meeting.  Art 
made a motion to approve the minutes as written.  George seconded the motion.  All in favor by 
roll call, motion carried. 
 
The Board reviewed the non-public minutes of the September 26, 2016 Selectmen’s meeting.  
Art made a motion to approve the minutes as written.  George seconded the motion.  All in favor 
by roll call, motion carried. 
 
New Business 
 
Cheryl, Art and Ken updated George on their trip to see the new fire truck.    
 
A brief discussion was held on a request the Selectmen received from Laura Crockford asking 
them individually to explain their decision on the proposed crosswalk. 
 
Art made a motion to enter into non-public session under RSA 91-A: 3, II (a) at 5:32 pm to 
discuss a personnel matter.  Cheryl seconded the motion.  All in favor by roll call, motion 
carried. 
 
Art made a motion to exit the non-public session at 5:35pm and to permanently seal the minutes 
due to the personnel matter discussed.  George seconded.  All in favor by roll call, motion 
carried. 
 
Art made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:36 PM.  George seconded he motion.  All in favor 
by roll call, motion carried. 
 



 
The next Selectmen’s meeting will be held on October 17, 2016, at 5:00 at the Meeting House. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jan Stout 
Administrative Assistant 


